
Ooltewah Church of Christ
3206 Ooltewah - Ringgold Rd.

Ooltewah, TN 37363

ELDERS
Melvin Wilson

melvinwilson61@yahoo.com
423-762-8940

Winston Stringfield
wstringfield@epbfi.com

423-892-1701
J.J. Winston

jjsw1122@epbfi.com
423-991-4582

Frank Caruthers Sr.

DEACONS
Steve Jackson - Events

goozblu@gmail.com
706-618-9565

Jason Parscale - Education
parscalej@gmail.com

423-645-2823
David Wheeler - Technology
davidwheeler.dw@gmail.com

423-316-0992

PREACHERS
Denny Howell

preacherdhowell@gmail.com
423-584-1104
Allen Tackett

ooltewahcoc@gmail.com
731-487-1189

Larry Judd
larryjudd.preacher@gmail.com

423-309-5833

TREASURER
Ty McGee

latemodel7133@gmail.com
423-488-2255

MEETING TIMES
SUNDAY

Bible Study - 9:30 AM
Worship - 10:30 AM
Worship - 6:00 PM

WEDNESDAY
Bible Study - 7:00

(423) 499-8080

“Good News Today”
Sunday 7:30 A.M.

EPB Ch. 152
“GBN”

EPB Ch. 152
Internet GNBTV.org

Also can be seen on Roku,
Android and IOS

“In Search of the Lord’s Way”
Sunday 8:00 A.M. Ch. 12,

Comcast 13
“Preaching The Gospel”

Sunday 7:30 AM
DirecTV Ch 267

Dish Network Ch. 376

Supported Mission Work

Louis Rushmore
Cusco / Peru

WBS Connect
Martin-Boyd Endowment Fund

Zambia
In Search of the Lord’s Way

Good News Today
Russia

    January 6, 2019

I saw a video where some grandparents had a swing fixed from a tree,
as a surprise for their grandchildren.  The grandmother was walking
her grandson to the area where the grandpa was waiting.  When the
little boy saw that swing, he let go of the grandmother’s hand and ran to
the swing!  He was thrilled.  It was time for some family fun.

After a while, the grandmother took her turn in the swing.  She was
swinging away, enjoying herself, when one end of the rope came
unraveled and she fell gently to the ground.

The swing looked good.  Others had taken a turn on the swing.  She put
her trust in the swing.  However, to her dismay – the rope became
unraveled and she fell.

That scene can illustrate “man-made religions”.  They may look good.
Many other people may choose to follow those religious views.  Things
may seem to be going along very well – at least for a while, however
there will be a time of judgment; and there will be a great surprise.

Matthew 7: 21 – 23, “Not everyone who says to Me, ‘Lord, Lord,’ will
enter the kingdom of heaven, but he who does the will of My Father
who is in heaven will enter. 22 Many will say to Me on that day, ‘Lord,
Lord, did we not prophesy in Your name, and in Your name cast out
demons, and in Your name perform many [a]miracles?’ 23 And then I will
declare to them, ‘I never knew you;”

We must follow the standard of God’s word, the Bible!

God loves you, and I love you – and that’s the way it’s going to be!

~Larry

The Swing



SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
 Lord’s Supper

    Winston Stringfield   Steve Jackson
 David Wheeler                         Ty McGee

A.M.
Announcements...............Jason Parscale
OpeningPrayer......................Mark Smith
Lead Singing.........................J.J. Winston
Read Scripture....................Trent Jackson
Sermon..............................Denny Howell
Closing Prayer..................Melvin Wilson

P.M.
Announcements................Jason Parscale
OpeningPrayer...................Allen Tackett
Lead Singing.......................J.J. Winston
Read Scripture...............Rhyan Dishroom
Sermon..................................Larry Judd
Lord’s Supper...................Denny Howell
Closing Prayer....................Brad Kilgore

WED.
Announcements................Jason Parscale
OpeningPrayer.........Winston Stringfield
Lead Singing.......................Trent Jackson
Invitation.........................Denny Howell
Closing Prayer..............Kevin McKinney

GET CONNECTED

e-mail us at

OoltewahChurchofChrist@epbfi.com

Check out the website at:

OoltewahChurchofChrist.com

Sue Ondercin - Bob Quick’s sister,
has not received the desired results after
months of chemo treatments and her
spirits are low, prayers are requested
Larry Judd - Larry will be in the
Philippines on a mission trip 1/20 - 1/29
Glennon Caruthers - suffering from
double pneumonia
Lucille Davis - Judi Cagle’s aunt, under
Hospice care
Jim Disbro - friend of Janie Bargatze,
dealing with serious health issues
Cathy Mitchell - co-worker of
Kimberly Dishroom, undergoing tests
Brad Kilgore - needs prayers regarding
upcoming decisions
Ann Benefield - continues to recover
from recent surgery and is showing
signs of improvement
Rita McDonald - daughter of Dorothy
Brown, continued health issues, let’s
also be sure to remember to pray for
Dorothy as she travels back and forth
Joyce Parscale - mother of Jason
Parscale, with health issues
Frank Caruthers, Sr. - long term
health issues
Sue Yerbey - long term health issues
Keith Burns - continues to recover
from recent surgery
Kim McArthur and Shelley Pickel
daughters of Ann Benefield, both
dealing with health issues
Charlie Evans - friend of the Winston
Family, has stage 4 pancreatic cancer
Leon Smartt - health issues

 wifi password:  @r@maic1

Teen Singing
January 13th at 2:30

Sublinga Church of Christ

Family Game Night
January 18th at 7:00 p.m.

at the Howell’s
Bring finger foods and games

Sewing Class
Sat., January 19th at 10:00 a.m.

Please see Judi Cagle or
Cheryl Judd for more information

Teen Devotion
January 21st at 7:00 p.m.

Adult’s Night Out
January 25th at 7:00 p.m.

at Cheddars
contact Denny Howell

for more info

Fellowship Meal
January 27th
Pot Luck meal

“Sheep and Their Shepherd’s”
meeting after the meal

Youth Group Meal
January 30th

After the Wednesday service
Parents can contact Allen Tackett for

more information

Young Men’s Seminar
February 2nd

at the East Main Church of Christ
for 5th - 12th Graders

Attendance Last Week
Bible School......................51

Sunday AM........................88

Sunday PM........................70

Wednesday........................81

Hebrews 10:24, 25

Please be mindful
of others and set
your cell phones
to silent.  Thanks!

It’s 2019 and our card progam is back up
and running.  If you’ve not taken part in
this program in the past, please consider
doing so and encourage your children to
take part too.  There will be cards to sign
every other week and they can be found
in the fellowship hall.  THERE ARE
SEVERAL CARDS TO SIGN THIS
WEEK.

If you’ve not already had your
picture taken for the new
directory, you can still do so.
Pictures will be taken on Sunday
mornings all this month.  Please
see David Wheeler or Cindy
Dedmon if you’ve not already
had your picture made.  Thanks!

    Ooltewah’s
Card Program


